Statement of the DPRK Delegation  

On the 3rd cycle UPR of Qatar 

 (33rd session of UPR Working Group, 15 May 2019)
Mr. President,

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Qatar headed by H.E. Mr. Soltan bin Saad Al-Muraikhi, State Minister for Foreign Affairs to the 3rd cycle UPR and appreciates for its presentation of the third national report.

We commend Qatar for its commitments and strenuous efforts for the promotion and protection of human rights since its 2nd UPR in 2014 including through adoption of a number of legislative measures, promoting international cooperation, developing policies and strategies to promote the Qatar National Vision 2030, launching the Second National Development Strategy 2018-2022.
My delegation wishes the government of Qatar all the best in its future endeavor for the full promotion and protection of human rights and recommends the following: 

1) To expand and share good practices in implementing the “Reach Out to Asia” program. 

2) To fully implement the Second National Development Strategy (2018-2022) with particular focus on education, health, the environment, the rights of migrant workers, women’s empowerment and children’s rights. 

Thank you. 
